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Acoustics - Noise-Vibration

March 5, 2018

Blue Bus LLC

c/o John Ott

P.O. Box 4400

Davis, California 95617
joeseq@pacbell.net

Subject: Noise Study Errata for the Plaza 2555 Multi-Family Development - City of Davis,
California

Dear Mr. Ott:

As you are aware, Saxelby Acoustics prepared a noise study for the proposed project dated July 31, 2017.
Please note that page 8 of that study included a typo under the heading “City of Davis General Plan” which
referred to the City of Redding. The reference to the City of Redding was incorrect and should have
indicated the City of Davis. The correct wording for that paragraph reads as follows:

City of Davis General Plan

The City of Davis General Plan Noise Element Table 19 establishes an acceptable exterior
noise level of 60 dBA Lanat outdoor activity areas of residential uses. For interior spaces of
residential uses, the allowable interior noise level standard is 45 dBA Ldn (General Plan
Table 20).

Please feel free to contact me if you need any additional information.

Sincerely,

Saxelby Acoustics

i

Luke Saxelby, INCE Bd. Cert.
Principal Consultant
Board Certified, Institute of Noise Control Engineering

(916) 760-8821

www.SaxNoise.com | Luke@SaxNoise.com
915 Highland Pointe Drive, Suite 250
Roseville, CA 95678



